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Starting immediately, users will notice changes to our knowledgebase to make it easier to
navigate and search!

Within the Learning Library (which will soon be called the “Product Learning Library”), we
plan to update the following:

Categories - Support articles will be reorganized based on product/module.

Titles - Article titles will be updated to reflect product name changes.

Search words - Search terms and phrases will be updated for each article to make
them easier to find in the search bar.

Article review - Each article will be given a review date so that they can be updated,
retired, or replaced as needed.

Please bear with us as we make these changes. If you are unable to find something in the
meantime, please feel free to join us in chat or create a support ticket, and we will help you
find the information you need.

We appreciate you, your club, and your district!

Sincerely,

DACdb Staff
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